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Burke, Ruth A

From: Sandra Piechocki <sjpiechocki@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:05 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Comment on Chapter 400: Maine Solid Waste Rules

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Here are my comments: 
(1)Waste dumped in Maine must have been originally discarded IN Maine; (2) it must not harm the health and welfare of 
communities where it is being dumped or processed, and (3) DEP must protect all people in Maine, no matter what their 
race, class, disability, income, national origin or religion from the toxics and other pollutants by emanate from the state 
landfill.  
 
Sandra Piechocki 
Belfast, Maine 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


